
 
 

 

Presentation Night Organisation 
Students have been busy rehearsing for their 
performances on Presentation Night.  Students will 
be walking to and from the hall for rehearsals.  
Parents are asked to have students at the Memorial 
Hall by 6.45 pm, for a 7pm start. Please bring 
along a plate of food to share for supper after 
the formal proceedings. 
 
Uniform Shop-CANTEEN 
The uniform shop will be open on Wednesday 13th 
December for any parents wanting to purchase 
uniforms.  
On Wednesday 13th Presentation Day there will be a 
FREE SAUSAGE SIZZLE LUNCH for students, 
anyone who does not eat sausages will need a packed 
lunch. 
 
Library Books 
All library books need to be returned to school. 
    

Readers  
All home readers need to be returned to school. 

  
Moree Plains Gallery Portrait Prize 
Pallamallawa Public School Students will be travelling by bus into Moree Plains 
Gallery, Tuesday 12th December to view their Self Portraits that are hanging in 
the gallery. Students will need packed morning tea, water bottle and lunch.  
After the gallery visit, we will be having morning tea in the park, and then 
return to school for normal day activities. The gallery will have an exhibition 
opening on Friday 8th Dec and will run until Friday 22nd Dec.   
 
POP 
POP- Parent Online Payments will be available for parents to make payments 
directly into the school bank account from the start of the new school year. All 
information required will be sent out at the start of the year with all the usual 
paperwork once school resumes. 
 
Last Day of School 
The Last Day of School on Friday 15th December is a FUN Day for students.  
FREE Morning Tea, Lunch and drink will be provided. (If your child does not like 
Pizza- would you please pack them something to eat for lunch). Students can 
dress in old casual clothes on the day.  They will need to bring along swimmers, 
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towel, sunscreen, hat, old joggers, optional-water guns (school will not be 
responsible for breakages). 

 

Healthy Harold 

Healthy Harold has a new online store for all your Christmas shopping! To 

celebrate, we’re giving away 5 prize packs which include:  

 1x $250 gift card and;  

 1x Healthy Harold Value Pack (valued at $44.95)  

All you have to do is purchase any item from our Healthy Harold online store and you go 

into a draw to WIN this amazing prize - it’s that simple! 

Head on over to the online store and stuff your Christmas stocking with a range of 

great Healthy Harold products including drink bottles, hats and more. 100% of 

proceeds from our Healthy Harold merchandise sales go towards providing Australian 

children with Life Education’s vital health and safety programs.  
 

 

Thank You 
On behalf of my Staff and myself, we would like to Thank All parents, 
students, and the wider school community for your time and support this past 
year. 
It is you who helps make our school the Best Little School. We maybe small in 
number but we are Big in Heart. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  
 

Thank you, Sharyn Pidgeon 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://lifeeducation.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0f80e43b89bfd9a7e5e79eab&id=1ce70f89a1&e=d20c80af2f
https://lifeeducation.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e0f80e43b89bfd9a7e5e79eab&id=212e6a3c02&e=d20c80af2f

